
From:
To: Planning
Subject: Re: land to the west of Adderstone Field Car Park, Dalby Forest - NYM/2018/0094/FL
Date: 30 May 2018 21:00:42

Dear Mrs Strangeway,

Thank you for the clarification on planning application NYM/2015/0094/FL. We have looked at the
revised application and confirm that we have no objection to the revised proposal at the new location
to the West of Addrstone Field Car Park.

Yours sincerely

Dr John and Mrs Victoria Allan
9 Low Dalby
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